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What   is   the   Razorback   Committee?   The   Razorback   Committee   is   a  
committee   for   students   to   have   fun   in   school   instead   of   it   being   all  
serious.   We   will   be   doing   activities   such   as   Cowboy   day,   Costume  

day,   or   even   Back   to   the   Future   day.   If   you   want   to   join,   scan   the   QR  
code   that   is   around   the   school.   If   you   can   not   scan   the   QR   code,   send  

an   email   to   Patrick   Pilgrim   at  
pilgrim.williamp.richmond.k12.ga.us@gmail.com    and   tell   him   why   you  
are   not   able   to   scan   the   QR   code.   Two   students   will   be   picked   from  

each   grade   to   join   the   committee.   The   selected   students   will   receive   a  
letter   via   email   with   some   more   information.   Good   behavior   and  

grades   at   school   are   required   to   be   eligible   for   the   committee.   If   your  
grades   drop   below   a   C   on   your   report   card,   you   will   have   till   the   next  

progress   report   to   improve   the   grade.   If   you   are   absent,   or   can   not   join  
the   meeting,   email   Patrick   and   your   email   will   be   read   and   answered  
within   24   hours   of   being   sent.   If   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns,  

please   email   Patrick   Pilgrim.   Have   a   great   day,   and   GO  
RAZORBACKS!  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Patrick   Pilgrim   
Patrick   Pilgrim   

pilgrim.williamp.richmond.k12.ga.us@gmail.com   
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